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Comments: I am opposed to the proposed exploratory drilling in the Rocheford area. An Environmental Impact

Study should first be done to determine the impacts to the groundwater and the Rapid Creek watershed. Even

more concerning is the proposed drilling within Pe' Sla, a very important cultural site hosting several ceremonial

rites of the Lakota Nation. Besides the EIS, a Cultural Impact Study is also needed. Bottom line this is not the

place to drill unless strict deliberation occurs. 


